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April Birthdays: 

Alexis B. April 1 
Hannah G. April 3 
Amanda M. April 8 
Tavia B. April 16 
Jamal C. April 21 

 
Class Announcements: 

 If you would like to send 
cupcakes for your child’s 
birthday, please let me know at 
least a week ahead of time so 
that I may plan accordingly. 

 Student of the month 
assemblies will be held on April 
8th. 

 Keep collecting trash for our 
Earth Day project and bring it 
to class every chance you get. 

 Remember we have our unit 
test over Human Impacts on 
Friday, April 17th. Study, study, 
study!!! 

 ACT Aspire testing for 6th 
grade is April 28th, 29th, and 
30th. Please make sure your 
child is well rested and has 
eaten a nutritious breakfast. 

 
Students of the Month: 
Two students have been 
recognized this month 
for their good deeds and 
friendly personalities. 
These students are Anthony M. and 
Lillie C. They will be awarded during 
the student of the month assemblies 
held on April 8th. Parents are welcome 
to attend. 

Earth Day: 
Earth Day is April 
22nd. We will be 
celebrating it by 
collecting all the 

trash between each school to see 
which school uses the most trash. 
Students will create a spreadsheet 
for the data. After making the 
spreadsheet, each student will work 
together in creating a mural out of 
the trash that is recyclable. How fun!! 

Fun Fact for April: 
Every day, American businesses 
generate enough paper to circle 
the Earth 20 times! 

 


